
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – January 9, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

Happy New Year Niguel Shores! 
 

Holiday Decorations Reminder 
Holiday Decorations—Please remember that all holiday lighting and decorations must be removed by 
January 15, 2025. 
 
NSCA General Session Board Meeting – January 15, at 6:00 p.m. 
The next NSCA Board Meeting will be held on January 15, 2025. The General Session Board Meeting 
will start at 6:00 p.m. Homeowners may attend in-person in the Clubhouse or via zoom. To attend via 
zoom e-mail Matt Northrop at mnorthrop@niguelshores.org to obtain the Zoom link.  
 
Office Closure – January 20 
The NSCA Office will be closed on Monday, January 20, 2025 in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day. 
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